
 
 

 
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

        June 2, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Matthew A. Levin 
Markowitz Herbold PC 
1455 SW Broadway 
Suite 1900 
Portland, Oregon 97201 
mattlevin@markowitzherbold.com 
 
        RE: MUR 8092 
         Bashar Wali et al. 
 
Dear Mr. Levin: 
 
 This is to advise you on behalf of your clients, Bashar Wali, Eileen Wali and Leslie Lew, 
that the file in this matter has been closed and this matter is now public.  Documents related to 
the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See Statement of Policy Regarding 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 (Aug. 
2, 2016).   
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 746-8564. 

       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Kimberly D. Hart 
       Attorney  

MUR809200107

mailto:mattlevin@markowitzherbold.com



